
 

 
 
TO:         Lee Health Medical Staff Members      
 
FROM: Sam Sandadi, M.D., GCMC, Medical Staff President 
 Daniel Krauss, M.D., HPMC, Medical Staff President 
 Jean Hage, M.D., CCH, Medical Staff President 
 Lee Coghill, M.D., LMH, Medical Staff President 
 Emad Mansour, M.D., GCHSWF, Medical Staff President 
  
DATE:          March 5, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:     Approved Medical Staff Bylaws Amendments 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Board of Directors, at its February 29, 2024, meeting, 
unanimously approved the proposed Medical Staff Bylaws amendments, as presented. 
 
To permit a reasonable transition period, the effective date of the unified Medical Staff Bylaws 
shall be the sooner of June 28, 2024, or the date by which the System Medical Executive 
Committee has been appointed and all participating facilities have confirmed to the System 
Medical Executive Committee completion of those elements required for compliance with the 
unified Medical Staff Bylaws, including but not limited to appointment of a Facility Medical 
Staff Operating Council. 


